
Hello Key Clubbers! I hope
everyone is having a great start of

their summer break. This is a
great time to get a head start

planning activities for the
upcoming year. Even with
COVID-19 there are many

opportunities for community
service through out the summer. 
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These are some fun ways that I think would be fun to
keep your Key Club active during summer.  

 
 

If you or your school gets together over the summer
and holds some summer plans, send me pictures

through the Division 8 Key Club Instagram. 

It is important to keep your Key
Club active throughout the

summer as the upcoming year is
approaching.

 
To do so, plan some summer

activities such as a water balloon
fight, paint war, or even a slip 'n

slide. 
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Newsletters are are great way to update everyone

at school about the latest happenings. In order
for me to relay information with each and every
one of you, please send an email to me with your

new club officers and their email addresses, as
well as anyone wanting to help in the

distribution of this newsletter.  
If your school hasn't been able to hold

elections for your new club officers, they can
be held when schools return or even be done

over zoom. If you have any questions, I will be
here to help! 

Club Contacts

 
 
 

Everyday is a new chance to change the world.
 
 
 

Once again, if you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me!


